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In May, Road Maintenance Crews replaced several culvert pipes. The first repair was a 43” 
x 64” x 60’ elliptical pipe in the Pine Brook subdivision. This repair constitutes the most 

extensive culvert replacement completed by Road Crews. Previously, this site consisted of two 
culvert pipes ending in head walls and experienced consistent flooding issues. A water flow study 

conducted through Warren County provided data used to determine the most efficient and cost-
effective solution, saving $3,000 on this culvert replacement. In addition to Pine Brook, Crews repaired culverts 

on Ryan Road, Music Place, Terrace Creek Court, and Horse Farm Trail.

  

In addition to culvert replacement, Crews began preliminary work for the Cap Seal Program in Quail Meadows. The prep 
work consisted of sealing large cracks in the asphalt and milling areas needing more significant repair.
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